
Courtesy Visit from FAO Representative in Jordan 

 

 

16 August 2020, Dr. Nabil ASSAF, new representative of FAO in Jordan, paid a 

courtesy visit to on Ambassador Mr. Hidenao YANAGI and introduced FAO’s 

cooperation with Japan in Algeria where Dr. ASSAF served as a representative 

before assigned in Jordan. He also explained the successful outcomes of the 

Japanese funded project in 2018, titled “Social Stability and Resilient Livelihoods 

for Syrian Refugees and Vulnerable Jordanian Farm Families from Hosting 

Communities” and appreciated valuable support from Japan and conveyed his 

expectation of possible future cooperation in Jordan.  

Ambassador YANAGI appreciated the important role of FAO in the field of food 

security and nutrition, in particular, because ongoing COVID-19 pandemic affect 

food security and nutrition, and expressed his expectation to work closely with FAO 

toward Tokyo Nutrition Summit in 2021. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


